
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 04, 2021 4:29 PM 
'Palm Island Estates' 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

Per your request we have added you to Dkt 20200226-SU as an interested person. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00209-2021 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Palm Island Estates <pie@palmislandestates.org> 
Sent: Monday, January 04, 20214:12 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Palm Island Estates Association, Inc., a representative property owners' organization including Knight and Don Pedro 
Islands, would like to register as an "interested person" to Docket #20200226-SU, application for original certificate of 
authorization for wastewater service by Environmental Utilities, LLC. Please notify us of any informal notices, FAW 
notices, all recommendations and final orders issued by the Commission. Our email address 
is pie@palmislandestates.org. 

Yours truly, 
Meryl Schaffer 
Corresponding Secretary, 

Palm Island Estates Association, Inc 
pie@palmislandestates.org 
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